
From: Claire Hawley  
Sent: 11 March 2018 23:15 
To: HCO 
Subject: In support of Uber in Brighton 
 
Dear sir/madam, 
 
I understand Uber’s licence is up for review and you are open to written petitions 
of support. 
 
I feel compelled to write to express my support of Uber and the men and women 
who drive for Uber to make ends meet.  
 
Having recently moved from London I was happy to discover that Brighon offered 
the same level of options when it came to taxi travel.  
 
For me, Uber is a more appealing option than a regular cab because my journey 
is trackable.   Data tracks where i am, who has picked me up and what car i’m 
in. As a woman, often traveling alone,  that makes a huge difference.  
 
I also love knowing how long i will have to wait for a taxi to arrive. It’s fantastic 
that regardless of where i am around Brighton i can hail a taxi via the app.  
 
Until regular taxis can offer these benefits, I would like Uber to remain an option 
for Brighton and its visitors.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Claire Alcock 
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